Connecticut Chapter of the

Academy of Certified Hazardous Materials Managers

Mailing Address:  CT ACHMM    P.O. Box 220    Uncasville, CT   06382

www.ctachmm.org

Board of Directors Meeting
Tuesday, january 24, 2006 (yankee silversmith, wallingford, CT)

Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 9:30 PM.  In attendance were: BoD members Elsa Payne, John Rie, Paul Simonetta, and John Murray, Gene Metti (Vice Present Elect), Rose Coggeshall Winston Brown.  Absent were: Sue Katz,.  General membership attendants:  Nick Zackeo, Larry Secor, Garry Alicandro, Mike Ziskin, Richard Papapietro, Jason Pekoske, Paul Muniz, Micheal Miele, John Grimondi, Matt Nozzolio, James Lardie, Stuart Manley, Matt Twerdy.
Agenda Items

1. Approval of date Meeting Minutes:  Approved with revision to time meeting was called to order.
2. Officer’s reports:
· Treasurer:  Rose Coggeshall –Re-elected to the position of Treasurer
· Vice President:  Gene Metti – Newly-elected Vice Present
· President:  Elsa Payne- Re-elected President. Elsa began the meeting by recognizing the newly elected BOD’s for2006.  Elsa also mentioned issues surrounding periodic regulatory updates, and the CBIA Conference coming up in the Spring 2006.  Past seminars included mold investigation, CHMM certifications and mold remediation.  John Murray was a presenter at the 2205 National Conference held in St Louis.  The 2006 National Conference is planned to be held in Orlando, Florida. The next CHMM review course is planned for April 2006 to be held at the University of New Haven.  CHMM who have participated in course delivery included John Murray and Mike Ziskin.  National Leadership Conference to be held in Boston Spring 2006.  CTACHMMM is expected ot attend
· Secretary:  Winston Brown provided results of the votes for the newly-elected officers
· Director at Large:  Paul Simonetta Spoke on the Multisector General Permit-NPDES Permit for Stormwater Management.  This was the general theme of the three speakers.
3. Committee Reports
· Election Committee:  New BOD’s Officers were announced
· Government Affairs:  CTACHMM met with the CTDEP officials, Mike Harder and Ozzie Inglese to foster close relationship with them.  Paul Simonetta and Nick Zackeo discussed interface with the DEP regarding USTs and the CHMM.  CHMM may be permitted to review or perform inspection in the future. 
· Professional Development:  Announcement was made about the upcoming CHMM Review Course with the request for presenters.
· Public Relations and Marketing:  None noted
· Membership Development:  Same as Professional Development above
4. Education Program:

· Mold Seminar:  None noted
· Proposed Seminar:   None noted
5. Other Business:
· The dinner meeting was held following the seminar presentations.  Three guest speakers spoke on stormwater related topics.  Matt Nozzullo of the MDC spoke on Control of Combined Sewer Overflow, Nick Zackeo spoke on Stormwater Permitting in Connecticut and Paul Simonetta spoke on Multisector General Stormwater permit
· Elsa proposed new operating plan for 2006 and Stewart Manley discussed the chapter tax exempt status and hand-out to BOD’s for review and comments

The meeting was adjourned at 9:55 PM
Submitted by:
Winston Brown, CHMM


Secretary, CTACHMM

PS. Since the meeting minutes were approved and accepted with the above mailing address I have elected not to make any changes.  Changes to the new address will be reflected no future meeting minutes.  

The new mailing address is P.O. Box 228 East Glastonbury, CT 06025-0228
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